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September 10, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: NTE Ohio, LLC, OPSB Case No. 14-534-EL-BGN

Dear Ms. McNeal:

The November 24, 2014, Opinion, Order, and Certificate (“Certificate”)
approving NTE Ohio, LLC (“NTE”) Certificate of Environmental
Compatibility and Public Need to Construct the Middletown Energy Center
established a set of conditions as part of the Certificate. In addition to the
conditions, the Ohio Power Siting Board (“Board”) directed NTE to meet
various requirements prior to construction.

The Board noted on page 11 of the Certificate that some fill of wetland 2
would be necessary for the construction of the southern access road, and
directed NTE to work with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to assure that
the proper permitting is obtained.

This letter is a clarification of the letter filed yesterday, September 9, 2015, to
state that no permits were required from the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
because no fill is required in jurisdictional wetlands. Thus, NTE is in
compliance with this directive.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

cc: Grant Zeto
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